The Connecticut General Assembly

Task Force To Study Legal Disputes Involving the Care and Custody of Minor
Children

Co-Chairs: c/o Judiciary Committee, Room 2500
Legislative Office Building

Sue Cousineau, Esq. Hartford, CT 06106

Sharon Wicks Dornfeld, Esq.
Email: LDCC@cga.ct.gov

Meeting Agenda
Tuesday, December 12, 2013

10:00 am in Room 2B of the Legislative Office Building
300 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106

Opening remarks; Member introductions
Review of Minutes from December 10, 2013 meeting
Report on Action Items from December 10, 2013 meeting

Presentation regarding research on shared custody
Dr. Stephen M. Humphrey

Discussion: “whether the state should adopt a presumption that shared custody is in the best
interest of a minor child in any action involving the custody, care and upbringing of a child,...”



